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Important Update About Blue Cross & Blue Shield
and Baylor Scott & White Negotiations

Last month we shared information about the ongoing contract negotiations between
Baylor Scott & White Health (BSWH) and Blue Cross & Blue Shield of Texas
(BCBSTX). We wanted to provide you with a positive update about this important topic.

Temporary Contract Extension with Baylor Scott & White Health

BCBSTX has announced a temporary extension of their current contracts with BSWH
until Oct. 1, 2024. This means that you can continue to receive in-network coverage for
care with BSWH providers and facilities through Oct. 1, 2024 as you do today.

Active Negotiations

BCBSTX is still actively negotiating with BSWH to reach a long-term agreement that
will ensure your access to care continues without interruption. We will keep you
updated if there is a possibility of any impact to your coverage for certain providers.

We understand that these negotiations can be concerning, and we want to assure you
that BCBSTX is committed to minimizing disruption to your care. BCBSTX has a long-

standing relationship with BSWH and both parties hope to reach an agreement soon.

Questions?
If you have additional questions, please contact BCBSTX at 877-269-1180.
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